
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a good break and a 

happy, joyful, Easter. This week we bring you a report 

of last Friday’s social volleyball tournament, which 

was a great success, and a save the date for the 

upcoming Brotherhood Cup soccer tournament.  

It is also assignment season, so good luck and hope 

you get them all done in time. 

Enjoy your reading! 
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Save the Date 

The annual inter-collegiate soccer 

tournament, the Brotherhood Cup, will be 

held on Saturday, 11th May.  

YTU has a long and proud tradition of winning 

the cup and we are the defending champions 

from last year. This year our team will be led 

by Vuong. Please save the date to come and 

cheer the team on to yet another victory.  

More details to come... 

 

 



 

Social Volleyball Tournament 

 

  

The first YTU Social Volleyball Tournament, organised by the SRC, was 

held last Friday, 5th April. The tournament was followed by a barbecue 

and fellowship at Dorish Maru, SVD Seminary. The event was a great 

success, with about fifty people attending and a good time was had 

by all.  

  

We had participants representing the Redemptorists, Carmelites, 

SVD’s, MGL’s, Oblates, Passionists and the general community. We 

were glad to welcome the president and committee of the CTC SRC 

and are grateful for their enthusiastic participation and support. 

Congratulations to the Passionist team who played with great 

passion to emerge overall winners of the tournament. 

 

A very big thank you to Rector Elmer Ibarra, 

SVD and the Dorish Maru community for the 

generous hospitality in hosting us. Thanks also to 

the YTU admin team for their support, the 

Franciscan Community for the use of the grounds, 

and to everyone else who contributed to make the 

event the success it was.  



 


